Colorado Springs Utilities

It's how were all connected

December 2, 2011

Ms. Julie Ann Woods

Director of Planning & Development
Pueblo County

229 West 12" Street

Pueblo, CO 81003-2810

Subject:  Southern Delivery System (SDS) — ASI Permit Administrative Extension
letter for Discharges at the Pueblo Dam Connection Work Package 1A

Dear Ms. Woods,

On behalf of the SDS Project Participants and pursuant to the Pueblo County 1041 Permit
No. 2008-002, Mitigation Appendix Condition C-7, No. 2 - Permitting, we have enclosed a
copy of a letter from the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE)
giving notice of an Administrative Extension of their current discharge permit - COG073502,
while it goes through the renewal process. A copy of the permit renewal will be submitted
when it is acquired from CHPHE.

If you have any questions regarding this report, please feel free to contact me directly at
719-668-8667, or Keith Riley, SDS Planning & Permitting Program Manager, at 719-668-
8677.

Sincerely,

@Mw o gasane

Allison Mosser

Permitting and Compliance
Southern Delivery System

Attachments:
CDPHE Letter dated November 29, 2011
Cc: (without enclosures)

Keith Riley, SDS Planning & Permitting Manager, Colorado Springs Utilities
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November 29, 2011

Pete Dobbs

A S 1 Constructors Inc
1850 E Platteville Blvd
Pueblo West. CO 81007

RE: Administrative Extension
S D S Pueblo Dam Connections
Permit No.: COG073502

Dear Mr. Dobbs:

The discharge permit issued to you for your facility will expire on November 30,2011. We are in the process
of developing a renewal permit, but the review procedures required by law have not been completed.
Accordingly, we are giving you notice by this letter that your previous permit remains in effect under Section
104(7) of the Administrative Procedures Act, C.R.S. 1973, 24-4-101, et seq (1982 repl. vol. 10).

All effluent limitations, monitoring requirements, and other permit terms and conditions in your current permit
will remain in effect until your new permit is issued.

Sincerely,

e Xk

Loretta Houk
Water Quality Protection Section
WATER QUALITY CONTROL DIVISION

XC: Environmental Protection Agency,
County, Local Health Department
D.E., Technical Services Unit, WQCD
Compliance Monitoring & Data Management, WQCD
Permit File



